Sustainability Advisory Board Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, February 1, 2023

THINK OUTSIDE

1.

Call to Order and Roll Call

The meeting was called to order at 5:04 p.m. and Sustainability Advisory Board (SAB) members
present were Vicki Hawse, Angela Hawse, Dave Jones, Dana Ivers and Ken Mihelich. Joyce Huang
and JT Thomas were absent. Debra Overton was also present.

Discussion with Kim Wheels re: Differences between the 2018 IECC and the 2021 IECC.
This agenda item was moved to a future meeting.

Discussion re: Enhancing education on regional sustainability/climate action efforts

There was discussion regarding the importance of getting information out to the public on
upcoming changes to the building code, and what energy rebate incentives will be available. The
Board discussed creating a webpage that would provide this information to the public as well as
regional sustainability efforts. Board members Ken Mihelich, Vicki Hawse, Angela Hawse and
Dave Jones volunteered to the following information for the webpage:

e Contact the Town’s Building Inspector to see if there is a plan in place for getting
information out to builders when the new building codes go into effect.

e Find potential educational videos on energy efficient options.

e (Create a statement of the Boards goals.

e Compile alist of local, state and federal rebate programs

Approval of minutes from December 7, 2022, meeting
Dave Jones made a motion to approve the minutes from the January 17, 2023 SAB meeting. Ken
Mihelich seconded the motion and the motion carried unanimously by members present.

Adjournment
There being no further business to come before the SAB, the meeting was adjourned. The time
was 6:25 p.m.



